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Monday 31st May, 2021 
 
Notice to all NZRCA club contacts,  
 
The 2021 NZRCA AGM will be held at 12pm on Saturday 18th September via Zoom (or other digital meeting media 
to be confirmed closer to the date) 
 
The NZRCA AGM is open to all members of the NZRCA and each club is allowed to have 1 voting delegate 
present. 
 
Remits, Nominations & Event applications will be open for submission from clubs through the NZRCA website only, 
by club contacts via their communication hub login from Tuesday 1st June 2021 and will close on Sunday 1st 
August.     
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Matthew Banks       Scott Kendall 
NZRCA President      NZRCA Secretary 

 
 

2021 NZRCA AGM NOTICE 


